
Today in El Salvador, FoundaƟon Cristosal is sheltering fourteen family members at 
a clandesƟne locaƟon aŌer they were threatened with death and forced to flee 
their homes by organized criminal groups, or gangs, operaƟng within the country.  

El Salvador is now one of the most violent countries in the world, and the displacement of families and 
communiƟes as a result of gang persecuƟon has become a daily phenomenon. And yet there are no policies, 
resources or programs available to protect  to protect these vicƟms. Not providing proper protecƟon to vicƟms, 
parƟcularly in cases of children, adolescents and seniors is a violaƟon of the rule of law and is a serious violaƟon 
of human rights. FoundaƟon Cristosal is currently the ONLY organizaƟon in the country offering assistance to 
vicƟms and advocaƟng on their behalf. 

Cristosal is building a long‐term strategy to provide assistance to the vicƟms of forced displacement and advocate 
for the creaƟon of public policy.  In the meanƟme, we need the support of people who care about jusƟce in 
providing the necessary protecƟons for this vicƟmized family.  

Workshop par cipants will learn about the issue of vic ms of forced displacement and develop ways that Canadians can provide assistance and support for the work of 
organiza ons like Founda on Cristosal. Please come; join us to learn and respond to this growing social jus ce issue. 

A Workshop focussed on the vicƟms of violence in El Salvador and Central America 

Execu ve Director Noah Bullock and 
Development Director Hannah Perls will be 
on hand to speak about the current situa on 
in Central America for vic ms of violence and 
the leadership role Founda on Cristosal is 
playing in this developing tragedy. 

DATE:  Friday June 5, 2015 

TIME:  5:30  p.m. for Simple Supper; Workshop from 7‐9:30 p.m. 

COST:  DonaƟons are encouraged  for those aƩending supper; There is no 
charge for the Workshop 

WHERE:  2490 West 37th Avenue (at Larch), Vancouver, BC 

RSVP: Call (604) 261‐4228 to register for supper and the workshop 

Sponsored by the St. Mary’s Kerrisdale Cristosal Base Community 


